Restrooms Closed for Repairs

News Release Date
12-14-2023

The public restrooms located inside at 701 Front Street will be closed for repairs starting
Monday, Dec. 18, 2023 and will remain closed until further notice.

Additional public restrooms are located adjacent to the Dockhouse near John Newton Park on
Front Street, at Turner and Front Street and at Curtis Perry Park.


https://www.beaufortnc.org/community/page/restrooms-closed-repairs

